
Lisa Smith 

From: 
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To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Wednesday, December 8, 2021 3:54 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210001 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210001 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Johnny Whitfield < johnawhitfield@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 07, 2021 6:42 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Gulf Power Rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12986-2021 

I read in the PNJ where you voted to allow Gulf Power to increase their rates beginning in January. You say this is due to 
fuel costs increase. Well, it's funny you mentioned fuel increase. How about taking a look at how much gasoline has 
risen in just a few months. My gasoline fill up has gone from $28.00 to over $50.00. Could the PSC vote me a pay raise 
from my employer? You always side with the big companies, always oppressing the people. I' m sure the big companies 
line your pocket$ well. And, I understand when FPL takes over, things will get worse. 

Thank you, 

John A. Whitfield 
Cantonment Fl 
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